
 
 

 

 
  

 
   

 
  

 
 

  

5K Run for Special Olympics Exceeds Expectations! 

Over 200 enjoyed the 5K Run for Franklin County Special Olympics on 

Sunday morning, 9/14, at McFerson/Arch Park in the Arena 

District.  Thanks to great volunteers from the Wellness Committee, 

excellent running weather, wonderful sponsors and runners/walkers, 

including several Special Olympians, the event went very well.  Thanks 

to all who made it possible! 

  

Scarlet and Grease Theater Production 

'Scarlet and Grease' is the title of a fun OSU versus Michigan adaption 

of 'Grease' that will be performed by members of the theater group with 

the Franklin County Recreation program on Tuesday, September 23 at 

7:00pm.  The performance is free and will be provided at the Columbus 

Commons, 160 South High Street, which is the former site of City 

Center in downtown Columbus. 
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Sunapple Studio Artists Recognized 

Heath Woodruff and Richard Furney, Sunapple Studio artists, have 

had their artwork selected for an exhibition at the All-Ohio Arts Festival, 

hosted by the Ohio Art League.  The festival will be on September 27, 

2014 from 10am to 5pm at the Ohio Historical Society, 800 E. 17th 

Avenue, Columbus, Ohio 43211. 
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